Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Landscape Architecture
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 10, 2021, the Board of Landscape Architecture, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Tricia Keffer. The petition does not identify the rule from which the petitioner is requesting a variance or waiver, however, it is related to the practical experience requirement in Section 481.310, F.S. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board at the above address, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Ruthanne Christie, Executive Director, Board of Landscape Architecture, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0791, or by email to Ruthanne.Christie@myfloridalicense.com.
